
  
                     

   
In response to the recent increase in COVID-19 (Delta variant) confirmations in Florida, Community Resource Network 
has taken immediate action to keep the Individuals we serve and our employees safe. CRN will continually monitor the 
websites of the Center for Disease Control (CDC), the Florida Department of Health and the Agency for Healthcare 
Administration (AHCA) for updates and recommendations.  
 
Our Life Skills Programs and Transportation services are taking the following measures to ensure the health of all 
Individuals and Staff.  
 

1. Hand hygiene- upon arrival daily /boarding the bus in the morning, before and after snack & meals, after every 
restroom use and before leaving for the day / boarding the bus in the afternoon. All staff have a heightened 
awareness and are assisting individuals accordingly.   

2. Hand sanitizer stations are available in multiple locations throughout our buildings.  
3. As per the CDC recommendations, we require all staff and riders on our buses to always wear masks. Masks are 

strongly encouraged for individuals attending our life skills programs. 
4. Hospital-grade germicide, spray disinfectants and hand sanitizers are being utilized throughout our buildings and 

on the buses.  
5. During our scheduled health and safety time, instructors and Individuals are cleaning their areas including 

tabletops, chairs, supply containers, etc. CRN instructors are also educating Individuals on universal precautions 
and infection control procedures. 

6. CRN Instructors and managers are cleaning and disinfecting all surfaces and rooms several times throughout the 
day.  

7. Program managers and Transportation drivers will check each Individuals’ body temperature upon arrival and/or 
before boarding a bus. If an Individual has a temperature reading of 100.4 or over, the individual will not be able 
to board the bus. In the LSPs, the Individual will be moved to a location separate from other Individuals until the 
Individual can be picked up to return home. Any staff member with a temperature reading of 100. 4 or more, 
will be sent home immediately as well.  

8. Proper sneeze and cough etiquette are being demonstrated by Instructors frequently. Visual reminder signs 
have been posted in our buildings for hand hygiene and sneeze/cough protocol.   

9. Visitors requesting a face-to-face visit will be encouraged to use a Zoom meeting room. In certain cases where it 
is medically necessary to be present for the visit, a visitation room will be provided, and masks/hand sanitizer 
use will be required.  

10.  Please keep Individuals home if they are feeling sick or have been exposed to someone positive for Covid-19.  
11.  Only those Individuals that have been free of fever for 24 hours or more, may attend our Life Skills Programs or 

ride CRN transportation.  

 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding, together we can reduce the spread of infection and keep everyone 
healthy. Please call our office if you have questions.  
 
 
 

 
 


